Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region XII
Schools Division Office of Tacurong City

December 5,2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD No.1%4 s. 2023

PARTICIPATION TO THE 4™ QUARTER LIMPYO KALOG 2023

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Education Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors

Elementary and Secondary School Heads
This Division

1. Creating a healthful and resilient environment is essential for our well-
being. By fostering sustainable practices, prioritizing biodiversity, and
promoting community engagement, we can build a foundation for a thriving
and resilient ecosystem.

2. In reference to the letter from the City Local Government Unit of Tacurong
dated November 20, 2023, re: 4" Quarter Limpyo Kalog 2023, all teaching
and non-teaching personnel are requested to participate in the said clean-
up drive activity which will be scheduled on December 7, 2023, at 6:00 in
the morning. This activity shall be done in our respective school.

3. Participants are reminded of the following:
- Be in proper working attire, preferably working boots for footwear.
- Bring appropriate tools for cleaning (rake, tongs, lagaraw, and shovel)

4.No disruption of classes shall be observed.

5.Widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

G@o G. MOSQUEDA, CEO VI

Schools Division Superint@gnt

Enclosure: As stated
Reference: None
Allotment: None

To be indicated in the perpetual index under the following subjects
PROGRAM ACTIVITIES

JSC/ SGOD-DRRM/ INVITATION LETTER ON 4™ QUARTER LIMPYO KALOG 2023/ DECEMBER 5,2023

Address: Alunan Highway, Poblacion, Tacurong City 9800
Telephone Numbers: (064)-200-6316; 0919-065-6425
Email: tacurong.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedtacurong.org




